
Interoffice correspondence ' Caxton Way,Thetford, 
Norfolk, England, 
IP24 3SE 

a Gi r TRRV ENOL Telephone: Thetford (0842) 4581 LABORATORIES LTD Cable: Baxterlabs 
Telex: 81319 

to: J. Van Calster - TIS date: 15 June 1981 ` tol l 

from: C. Chard . copies: E. Platteau - TIS 
J.C. Andrieu - Lessines 

subject: U.K. Sale of Lessines Hemofil F. Bonanni - TIS 
R. Feakes _ 
D. Farrow 

The planned inspection of Lessines by D.H.S.S. Medicines Inspectors 
for approval. to source Hemofil from Lessines was postponed until 
September at Lessines' request. 

We have now officially received confirmation that the Hemofil 
variation will not be approved until an inspection has been carried 
out. 

Will E. Platteau please inform me, as soon as possible, of the 
earliest suitable date for this inspection. (Note: . Approximately 
six weeks' notice minimum will need to be given to the Medicines 
Inspectors). 

Regards, 

G RO-C 

_._G.. _f.Sara---.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.---•.----------------------------------


